From: Knapp, Jerry
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2015 3:23 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Ethics approval for trip 

 

Steve,
I returned from London yesterday from a very worthwhile trip.  Myself and a fire chief from Florida, Vermont and Oregon met with Adrian Bevin of the London Fire Brigade to discuss accident prevention.  Adrian introduced us to his many partners that assisted in the reduction of accidents.  We learned of the holistic process used by London and were provided contacts to refer to in order to direct some of these applicable initiatives here in Chicago.  

The FEMA study paid for our room and flight.  The money that we spent on meals and ground transportation will be reimbursed. We did not receive any gifts or honoaria. 

Please reach out if you need any additional information and thank you for your assistance,

 

DC Jerry Knapp
Safety Division

